

Vaccines for Children Program

DEADLINE EXTENDED: 2020 VFC Recertification Now Due Friday, January 31

Dear VFC Provider,

Due to an increase in traffic to our VFC website and reports of latency issues, the deadline for submitting your 2020 VFC Recertification has been extended to Friday, January 31. Complete the required EZIZ Lessons first and then login to your MyVFCvaccines account to submit the Recertification form as soon as possible.

Helpful Tips to Complete 2020 VFC Recertification:

- If you are experiencing latency issues when accessing the MyVFCvaccines site, consider accessing the required EZIZ lessons and the Recertification form during non-peak hours.
- Ensure that your internet browsers are up-to-date and that your browser history is cleared. The lessons will require that Adobe Flash and JavaScript are enabled.
- At the end of the Recertification form, you will receive a link to the California VFC Program Satisfaction Survey. Click here to complete the survey.

For more information on the 2020 VFC Recertification process please refer to the $\underline{\text{VFC Program}}$ Letter.

If you have already submitted your 2020 VFC Recertification, thank you and please disregard this message.

Note: If you are listed as one of the key practice staff for multiple VFC sites, one of your sites may not have completed 2020 VFC Recertification. Check to ensure all your VFC sites have Recertified.

Thank you,

California Department of Public Health | Immunization Branch Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 850 Marina Bay Parkway Richmond, CA 94804

Phone: 877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832) Fax: 877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832) Email: MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov

